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Spelling-  We are working on –ip, -ig, and –ll.  Please practice your 

writing and verbally spelling your words.  Our test will be on Friday, 

December 14th. 

Reading– During shared reading, we will be reading a variety of sea-

sonal books.  I will not be meeting with book clubs until after Decem-

ber 12th.  I am individually assessing each child’s reading level.  So 

no new books will be coming home.  Please read and have your child 

mark their calendar in their reading folder. 

Writing– In writing we will be working on using a writer’s checklist 

to make our stories look and sound better.  (revising and editing) 

Math– In math, we will finish topic 5– adding by making groups of 

ten and adding three numbers together.  We will work on becoming 

more fluent with addition facts to 2o.   

Content– During content we are learning about Christmas Around the 

World.  Students will bring home all their activities from this unit in 

their “suitcase”.   

Stocking Stuffers- Don’t forget to send in your child’s gift exchange 

items. Each student needs to send in 20 like items or 10 items for 

girls and 10 items for boys.  Items are due by December 14th. 

 



 

Christmas Party– Our Christmas party is on Fri-

day, December 21st at 10:30.  If you have signed up 

the help with the party, and are unable to provide 

your items, please let me know as soon as possible.  

All parents are welcome to attend the party! 

Recess-With the ever changing weather, please make sure your child 

has a coat, gloves, and hat/hood.  If your child likes to wear short 

sleeve shirts in the winter, you may want to send them with a jacket/

hoodie to wear in the classroom.  We have recess at 12:25 and are out-

side for 25 minutes. 

Upcoming Events: 

14th– Stocking Stuffer items due. 

2oth– Polar Express movie and Pajama day– details coming soon! 

21st– Stocking stuffer exchange and Christmas Party at 10:30 .     

    Early Release at 11:30 

 

 

 


